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Greetings! 
 
This week, in Latin: 
 
The 6th graders will begin chapter 10. 
 
The 7th & 8th graders will have a vocabulary quiz over chapter 12 on Tuesday and a 
chapter test on Thursday.  
 
In science: 
 
The 6th graders continue their challenges in the physics fun fest. 
 
 The 7th graders will have a chapter test, on Wednesday, over chapter 5. 
 
The 8th graders continue their study on the Earth, Moon, and Sun. 
 
Also, for 7th graders, their science fair projects are due this Friday, March 1st. 
 
God bless you and your family! 
 
In Jesus name, our Lord and Savior, 
 

Mr. Kemnitz  
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